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Utah Rotor Pathway Fly-In
Utah Rotor Pathway will hold its first helicopter fly-in on Thursday, March 31 between 1 and
5 p.m. at Granger High School in West Valley City, 3580 South 3600 West. The event will
highlight aviation career opportunities across the Wasatch Front. Industry pilots and mechanics
will present every half hour and helicopters will be on display from various Utah companies.
Utah Rotor Pathway plans to hold this event at a different high school each year.

Granite School District Open
House
Granite School District will hold its annual
Aeronautics Careers Open House on
Saturday, April 30 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at
South Valley Regional Airport. The open
house highlights the array of careers in the
aviation industry with an emphasis on high
demand and military careers. Pilots, flight
attendants, mechanics and other aviation
professionals will be in attendance to answer
questions about their careers. The event is
free and open to the general public.

Tooele Runway Overlay
Tooele runway and taxiway overlay projects are scheduled to begin in mid- to late-Sept. As
part of the project, Runway 17-35 will be closed for 14 consecutive days. The project includes
runway overlaying, taxiway overlaying and airfield lighting upgrades. Additional details will be
available after the project bid is awarded. 

2022 Mid-Air Collision Webinar
The 2022 Mid-Air Collision Avoidance Seminar will be held virtually on Tuesday, March 15
between 5 and 9 p.m. The seminar highlights safe operations between military and civil aircraft
to avoid potential conflicts. Following is a draft agenda:

Opening remarks: LT COL. David Isaksen



Military issues in special use airspace: Kory Guerrero
KC-135 flight procedures around airfields: LT COL. David Geerdes
UAS Activities and Hill tower Ops:  Hill ATC
F-35 Flight Characteristics: Capt. Alexander Best
GA and VFR Activity: FAA SLC Approach Control
Flight planning and weather phenomenon: FAA SLC Center
Closing remarks: Garret Tucker

Points of Contact
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield and
SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, (801) 556-4082 or
dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
(801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, (801) 575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, (801) 575-2401.

Emergencies: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443

mailto:dave.teggins@slcgov.com
mailto:phil.bevan@slcgov.com
mailto:gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

